
 

Dassa McKinney Elementary School 
5th & 6th Grade  

Spring Choral & Band Concert 
Tuesday, May 13, 2025 

 

On Tuesday, May 13th, Dassa McKinney’s fifth and sixth grade students will 
perform in our annual Spring Concert. The performance is scheduled to begin at 
1:15 pm, in the Dassa McKinney gymnasium.  
 
Shuttles will be available from 12:30-1:15 pm and from 1:45-3:00 pm at the St. 
Louis Church and the West Sunbury Ballfields. Limited parking will be available 
at the school. Please do not park on private property which adjoins both sides of 
the school. Please allow yourself enough time to transport by shuttle to the 
school. 
 
We ask for your cooperation for the safety of our children. Please consider what 
belongings you bring in the building with you, as you will be entering through the 
metal detectors. 
 
In addition to the school’s dress code, there are additional items for 
the concert.  Do not wear hoodies, hats, sweatpants or gym shorts. 
 


